
St. Charles Parish Planning Board of Commissioners November 3, 2022 

RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCE 

 
2022-17-R requested by Kendall Bossier for a change of zoning from R-1A to R-
1A(M) on a lot designated a Portion of Lot 1, Block 5, Town of Hahnville, 
approximately 9,100 sq. ft., 106 Durr Street, Hahnville. Council District 1. 
 

Planning Department Recommendation: 

Denial.  

Planning Commission Recommendation: 

Denial.  


